
ANNEXURE B: EMAIL NOTES TO OTAMANZI CONSITITUECY OFFICE 

 

 

 

Zenas Iileka <ziileka2@gmail.com> 

Attachments 

Mon, Jun 8, 10:39 AM 

to otamanziconst@gmail.com 

 

Dear Ms Amadhila 

 

ZED Investment wants to install petrol storage at Enongo, Otamanzi Village.  In 

order for the installation process to continue, the Ministry of Environment and 

Tourism would like to know and hear the opinions comments concerns and views of 

the public affected by this storage and handling of petrol and lubricant products in 

Otamanzi area. Hence, public participation in Environmental Impact Assessment is 

required for the issuing of the Environmental Clearance Certificate (ECC). 

 

The Ministry of Mines and Energy also needs the ECC to finalize the Petroleum 

Consumer Installation license. 

Please display the attached invitation on your office and at Otamanzi Headman 

location NOTICE BOARDS as well on WhatsApp Group. 

 

Have a nice day 

 

Thanks 

Zenas Iileka 0818154402 

 

 

 

 

 

 



otamanzi const 
 

Tues, Jun 9, 
11:17 AM 

 
 
 

to me 

 
 

Dear Mr. Iileka 
 
Document well received and we will post it. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sanna Amadhila 
-- 
 
  
Tel.+264 65-252104 
Fax. +264 65-252147 
Fax2mail:088643771 
Email:  otamanziconst@gmail.com 
  

 

Noted with thanks. 

Thanks a lot. 

Many thanks. 

Reply Forward 
 

mailto:otamanziconst@gmail.com

